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End of Spring Term

Pupils have really enjoyed the range of activities
during the lead up to the Easter holidays. This has
included learning through our half term theme 'Who
Lives There?'. This week pupils have been learning
about mass, volume and capacity through food
technology making cheese straws. Within Clarendon
our broad and balanced curriculum has been carefully

coverage and progression. The rolling
plan of topics gives varied contexts
for learning and provides children
with a range of rich and memorable
learning experiences. Cross-
curricular planning allows pupils to
revisit content and provides further
opportunities for overlearning.

%! Food technology, like many of our

» curriculum progression maps, uses the

| planning and assessment model
advocated by the PSHE association
with six clear progression stages.
These enable us to break down learning

outcomes into smaller steps, revisiting,
reinforcing, consolidating and generalising
previous learning, as well as introducing
new concepts. Targeted activities
develop pupils' skills and understanding
identified via the stage where they are,
with clear next steps for progression.
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Thank you to all the children, parents
and staff who ensured that all pupils had
fun on Red Nose Day, raising £54.55.
Pupils enjoyed dressing up and doing
themed literacy
Superhero activities
and sharing their
favourite stories.

J
{

/

FRIDAY 19 MARCH

Fun at Forest School

Pupils have ventured of f-site for Forest
School recently. Galaxy class helped to put up
the boundary rope and made bird feeders.
Comets class explored Oxshott Woods,
gathering materials for their dens. They
demonstrated their skills back at school,
building a den in the playground for everyone
to enjoy.

If your child at Clarendon Primary tests positive for coronavirus
@ : over the Easter holidays please can you email

\m\\or\a“'t“““‘e covid@clarendon.richmond.sch.uk confirming their name, test date

details and when they began to show symptoms. Please follow

Government guidelines for self-isolation.

Easter
School Holidays We hope you all have a relaxing and fun Easter break and we

look forward to seeing your children back at Clarendon Primary
O .. on Monday 19™ April.
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